
Dear [Stakeholder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important change 

taking place within [Company Name]. After careful consideration, we have decided to undergo a 

restructuring process aimed at enhancing our operational efficiency and better positioning 

ourselves for future growth. 

This restructuring is designed to streamline our processes and optimize resources, allowing us to 

serve you more effectively. We believe that these changes will result in a more agile and 

responsive organization, ultimately benefiting all stakeholders involved. 

We want to assure you that our commitment to our clients and stakeholders remains our top 

priority. Our leadership team is dedicated to making this transition as smooth as possible and will 

continue to provide you with updates throughout the process. 

We value your partnership and encourage you to reach out to us with any questions or concerns 

you may have during this time. Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


